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CECS Charter 

 CECS has completed its charter, please refer to the attached document. 
 
Community Engagement 

 To date no subject for the planned October forum has emerged. CECS proposes that instead 
the SIRAC is present at the first Island Café on 26 September and hosts a casual ‘discussion 
table’ (subject to agreement from the Café organisers). 
 

Communications Strategy 

 A draft strategy discussion paper was discussed and resulted in the formulation of a 
communications strategy. Please refer to the attached document. 

 
Website 

 The website maintenance procedure* is in place and being used. 

 In addition, CECS is piloting Yammer as a tool to administer change requests submissions 
and discussions. 

 Kerry has started performing calendar maintenance on the new website. 

 CB has started work on a new section on the website on Island and local books. 
 
Communications 

 CECS facilitated communications for the Parks and Reserves, Wharves and Marine 

Subcommittee, using multiple channels. 
 CECS invites other subcommittees to also make use of our communications capability and 

increase communications with the community. 
 
 
*As requested by SIRAC this document was completed by CECS committee during a meeting and the 
final version circulated to SIRAC members. After that CG has disagreed on the point about major 
change requests approvals by CECS and prefers all to be done by SIRAC, not just the requests that 
are not supported by a 75% majority of CECS. 
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